
*******         Pulpit Announcements    *******  
                                                                                       7 September 2025 

 

St Joseph the Worker Award – 2025 
 

Congratulations to Mr. Hank Golec, the 2025 recipient of the Shrine’s annual 

St. Joseph the Worker Award.  The Shrine Website and this week’s Bulletin summarize his 

background and the reasons he was found to be such a worthy recipient.                                                                                

The award will be presented to Hank at the 4 pm Vigil Mass, next Saturday, September 13th. 
 

 

Regular Scheduling Resumes 
 

With the month of September, the Shrine resumes its regular scheduling: 

Morning Confessions: from 10:00 am to 12:00 noon - (Saturdays till 1:00 pm) 

Gift Shop/Bookstore hours: from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm 
 

 

 

Gift Shop/Bookstore  
 

This Sunday, being the 1st Sunday of the month of September, 

the Shrine’s Gift Shop/Bookstore will be open during morning Mass times 

(from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm) for your convenience.                                                                                          

We are fortunate to have such easy access to quality religious goods and literature.                    

Browsing our inventory will uncover many surprises. 

Please patronize this valuable in-house resource throughout the year. 

 
 

Food Pantry 
 

Non-perishable food items for the poor may be brought to stock our Food Pantry. 
 

Market Basket Gift Cards are always welcomed to help put food on needy families’ tables. 

Monetary donations to our St Anthony Fund for the poor are also welcomed. 

Please place those in the donation “post” at the foot of his statue. 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Offertory Donations 
 

Since we do not pass the collection baskets thru the pews at Offertory time, 

all are reminded to please place your regular Offertory donation for today’s Mass 

in any of our Offertory Collection Boxes at the exits – as you leave the Shrine. 

                                                                                                                            Thank You! 


